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The University of Hawaii
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Dear Applicant:

This letter refers to the above-captioned minor change application to modify the effective radiated
power, class, and antenna height.

An engineering study of the application reveals that it is in violation of the spacing requirements of
47 C.F.R § 73.207. Specifically, the application is short-spaced by 11 kilometers to the fifty-fourth
adjacent channel license (BLH-20070706ACG) of KORL-FM, Waianae, HI. The required spacing
pursuant to § 73.207 is 41 kilometers while the actual spacing is 30 kilometers. This short-spacing
was not addressed in the application. This constitutes an acceptability defect.

In light of the above, application BPED-20 1 40728AAA is unacceptable for filing pursuant to
47 C.F.R. 73.3 566(a) and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. This action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R.
§ 0.283.

Sincerely,

Rodolfo F. Bonacci
Assistant Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Donald E. Musssell, Jr., Engr.
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